
Fayetteville Public Works Commission 

Retro-Commission Program   

 

Fayetteville PWC is now offering a program to assist non-residential customers 
implement building system improvements and retrofits. The Retro-Commission 
(RCx) Program is intended to help customers identify and implement low-cost 
improvement measures to existing electrical operating systems within their building 

or facility that will improve performance and efficiency and reduce energy costs.  

 

Overall, the RCx Program leads to better management of building systems and provides the 
opportunity for potential energy savings and incentivizes no- and/or low-cost operational and 
maintenance improvements. Occupants experience increased comfort and facility managers see 
improved equipment performance and reduced operating costs via energy savings.  

Typical RCx measures may include: 

➢ Modifying programming logic, sequencing, setpoints, and operating 
schedules to take advantage of variable rates and match building 
occupancy 

➢ Optimizing chiller operation  
➢ Improving outside air control and indoor air quality 
➢ Rebalancing air supply 
➢ Replacing control valves, actuators, temperature sensors, occupancy 

sensors, and other low-cost equipment  
➢ Adding PWC load control module (LCM) on domestic electric water heaters 
➢ Identifying capital improvements 

 

  Incentive 

Qualifying RCx projects may receive a bill credit of up to $.05/sf, capped at $5,000. 

 
Eligibility 

The Non-Residential RCx Program is available to PWC medium power TOU electric customers. To 
qualify for the Program incentives, applicants must meet eligibility requirements. See application for 
details.  

  

If you’re ready to get started, let us know! 

 Contact Us 
Janelle Rockett Johnson 
Key Account Agent 
Janelle.Rockett@faypwc.com 
(910) 303-1547 

Kimberly Rodriguez 
Key Account Agent 
 Kimberly.Rodriguez@faypwc.com 
(910) 916-3309 
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